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                       Adult Support and Protection Hoarding Surgery 2025 

An Adult Support and Protection interagency Hoarding Surgery has been 

developed and forum events to be held through 2025. 

 

Aims and Objectives. 

The aim of the Adult Support and Protection Hoarding Surgery is to 

• Provide a networking opportunity  

• Contribute to continuously improving practice, improvement, and 

positive change  

• Allow frontline practitioners to voice their ideas and highlight any areas 

for clarification  

• Improve partnership working  

• Raise awareness of roles, responsibility, and remit of other agencies 

• Share experiences 

• Learn from others  

• Clarify roles, responsibilities, and remit of our multi agency partners  

• Clarify misconceptions  

 

The Hoarding Surgery will 

a. Work proactively to contribute to new initiatives; 

b. Voice constructive feedback around current practice issues; 

c. Provide ideas to issues arising 

d. Share information with their teams/ colleagues  

e. Feedback appropriately to the group, on behalf of their teams, for 

escalation to other forums if required 

f. Commit to supporting the positive development of good practice across 

Fife 
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Regulation and Management 

The interagency Hoarding Surgery provides representatives with a real 

opportunity to have a voice, to be consulted with, and involved in developing 

and improving practice in relation to the subject matter.  

 

All multi agency partners should be represented 

A representative from each agency is required.  

 

Meeting Dates 

Via Microsoft Teams in the first Instance 

24th April 2025, 10.30am-12pm 

7th August 2025, 10.30am-12pm 
27th November 2025, 10.30am-12pm. 

 

Booking 

Each Hoarding Surgery can accommodate 30 practitioners.  

Please ensure representation from your agency and email 

ASPC.admin@fife.gov.uk to secure your place.  

mailto:ASPC.admin@fife.gov.uk

